
Thank you, i360 

 

 
 

The BAi360 has generously offered a free ride in the 

pod to all Society members, their family and their 

friends.  From the pod we will see the lighting of the 

Society’s Christmas Tree. 

 

The event will take place on Wednesday 5 December. 

 

Please arrive at 5.30 for the 6.00pm “flight”. 

 

Only named members and their named guests who 

have pre-booked will be permitted on the flight. 

Normal security arrangements will be in place.  

 

There are 160 places, allocated on a first-come-first 

served basis. 
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The Society has invited Caroline Lucas, MP to light 

the tree from the pod.  However, given her busy 

schedule she may not be able to attend. 

 

Ward councillors Alex Phillips and Tom Druitt have 

also been invited. 

 

There will be a small group providing live music.  

Drinks will be on sale at usual i360 bar prices. 

 

To reserve your places on this one-off flight, please 

send your name and the name of all your guests 

(including all children of any age) to:  

 

Nicola Floyd,  

1 Queensbury Mews, or e-mail the list to: 

 
 nicola.floyd@yahoo.com 

 

Names must reach Nicola by 6pm on Sunday 2 

December.  If your friends wish to become members 

of the Society, a form is available on the Society 

website: www.regencybrighton.com 

 

Thank you, Artist Residence 

 

 
 

Thanks to the generosity of the Artist Residence in 

Regency Square who have funded not only the 

Christmas Tree but lights to make a spectacular show. 

 

The tree will be in the top garden of Regency Square.  

It will be erected and maintained by Simon Hughes 

and his facilities team from BAi360. 

 

It will also be Simon’s wizardry that will ensure that 

the tree lights up as the pod makes a pause half way 

up our flight to the very top. 
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